
13th February 2025 

Deputy Barry Ward TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 3912/25 

Re: To ask the Minister for Health the position regarding the average daily patient 

intake in a hospital (St. Michael’s Hospital); and if she will make a statement on 

the matter. -Barry Ward 

Dear Deputy Ward, 

I am writing in response to your inquiry regarding the average daily patient intake at St. 

Michael’s Hospital.  

• Scheduled/Elective Admissions: 17.1
• Emergency Admissions: 6.2

Should you require any further assistance or additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Sharon Ryan 

Chief Executive Officer St. Michael's Hospital 


